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January 6, 2019
Dear Colleagues:
I am writing a letter of reference for Michael Schmitt, DC, who is currently a practicing chiropractor in the Matthews, NC area.  I have worked with him closely over the last 20+ years as both a patient and a family medicine doctor who has referred him patients.   I highly recommend him for chiropractic care for my patients.  I have sent him over 400 plus patients for chiropractic treatment.  He is excellent at what he does.  

His experience, commitment, knowledge and ability to work successfully with my patients has been his gift.  His excellent patient outcomes across all spectrums of musculoskeletal, headache, and spinal care is exemplary.    I would highly recommend his care and services without hesitation.  My family and I have personally experienced these great attributes and outcomes.  
If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to contact me at 704-384-1260.  Thank you and have a wonderful day.    
Sincerely,
Dimitrios P Hondros, MD
NH Crown Point Family Physicians

